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Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 
Holds Annual Awards Night 

 
 
Shelton, CT, May 1, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley is 

holding its annual Awards Night on Friday, May 1st here at the Club in Shelton. 

Sponsored by the Boys & Girls Club LNV’s Alumni Association, the evening honors more 

than 200 youngsters who have won awards in all aspects of Club programming, 

including honoring the Boy and Girl of the Year. Samantha Heins has been named 2009 

Girl of the Year, and DeVamte Parks has been named 2009 Boy of the Year.  

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 

out website at ww.bgc-lnv.com. 
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